From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 9:34 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: Testimony in Support of HB 3250

From: margaretgarrington [mailto:margaretagarrington@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 9:32 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Testimony in Support of HB 3250

Dear Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee,
Please support HB 3250 legislation that puts a cap on carbon emissions and returns dividends from the program

to Oregonians. Why do [ want your support?
o Climate change is real! Oregon can help lead the nation towards a solution
e Cap and dividend is a progressive program and will not unduly burden those least able to pay

o HB 3250 holds dirty energy polluters accountable for greenhouse gas emissions
o HB 3250 will level the playing field and allow clean energy to compete in the market

My hope is you will support HB 3250 and make this legislation into law. Thank you for listening.
Margavet Garringtow

520 Herbert St
Ashland, Oregon 97520



